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[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Prof. Gross,

Please find our original research paper entitled “The Digital Divide, Social Inclusion, and Health among Persons with Mental Illness in Poland” for consideration for publication in the International Journal of Communication. The manuscript contains about 7,530 words (including references, 4 tables and 1 figure).

While previous research on the digital divide and marginalized people studied the Internet for empowerment of ethnic minorities, low-income families, and sexual minority groups, the present study examines the digital divide among another group of marginalized people–persons with mental illness (PMI) in the community in Poland. This study examines various Internet activities of PMI in Poland and their relationship with satisfaction and perception of opportunities to access different social resources and physical and mental health.

This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. We did not write similar published manuscripts. We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. All authors have agreed to this submission. Thank you for your consideration.
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